
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

KC Pancake Breakfast 

To Benefit Right to Life 

Sunday, Sept. 21 

St. Michael’s Theisen Hall 

7:45 – 11:00 a.m. 

All are welcome! 

 

Pro Life Banquet & Conference 
Oct. 3rd – 4th 

Cornhusker Hotel, Lincoln 
Registration forms are on the table in the vestibule. 

 

Hotel rooms at the Cornhusker with a special rate of $108.00 (taxes included)  
can be reserved by calling (402) 474-7474  

and ask for the special rate for "Bishops' Pro Life Conference". 

 

Life Chain 

Sunday, October 5 

2:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

Burlington Avenue 

All are Welcome to Witness for Life 
 

AAA Pregnancy Resource Center 

PORK BBQ 

Sunday, Oct. 5 from 11 am to 2 pm 
Adams County Fairgrounds - Community Service Building 

FREE WILL DONATION 

Everyone Welcome! 
 

CCD NEWS 
 

PreCCD meets Sunday, Sept. 21st, 10:15-10:50 
 

1st – 2nd grades at 3:45 on Wed., Sept. 17 
3rd – 4th grades CCD at 7:30 on Wed., Sept. 17. 
Confirmation class at 7:30 on Wed., Sept. 17 

8th-12th grades after Sunday Mass, Sept. 28. 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

The Exaltation of the Holy Cross 
 

September 14, 2014 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw NE  68956 

 
Parish Mailing Address: 

P O Box 407 
Doniphan NE  68832 

Office Phone:  402-845-2707 
Father’s Phone: 402-730-5262 

stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 

Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30am 

 

Pastor:  Fr. Joseph J. Faulkner 
  
 

 

CONFESSIONS: Sept. 10, 4:30 – 5:15 pm 
 
 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 

Wednesday (17th) 4:00 pm  

Sunday (21st)    11:00 am Rosemary Hoban + 

mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


 

 

STEWARDSHIP:  (9/7/14) 
 

Envelopes:                                       $290.00 

Plate:                $36.00 

Building:  ($125 weekly Loan obligation)            $45.00 

CCD/CYO Support:              $75.00 

Insurance:               $13.00 
        

TOTAL:            $459.00 
 

                                Thank you! 
 

“For God so loved the world that He gave His only Son…” – John 3:16  God 
gave us the gift of His son so we can enjoy eternal salvation.  Of all our 
gifts, our life is the most precious.  We belong to God.  This is why we 

must take time every day to ask Him how He wants us to use  
the life He has given us.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

    
Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat House  
 

With the world in such turmoil we all ask, is MY heart at 

rest or is God calling me to “come away to a quiet place 

and abide with Him”.  Hear His soft & serene voice in the 

still silence of a retreat. He wants to give you HIS Love & HIS Mercy 

and the Peace that only HE can give.  Upcoming retreats: 
        

      Men & Women Retreat, September 18-21 2014  Fr. Kieninger, ORC 

      “Opus Sactorum Angelorum – Work of the Holy Angels” 
 

      Women’s Retreat, October 3-5, Fr. Michael Mitchell, LC 

      The Kingdom of Christ 

You can register at  www.goodcounselretreat.com and receive immediate 

confirmation or call Good Counsel Retreat House at 402-786-2705 to register 

now.  (The parish will pay for ½ the cost of the retreat.  Please inform the 

office when you sign up.) 

 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THIS WEEK’S DIOCESAN VOCATIONS: 
Please pray for all those who are discerning a vocation to the 

priesthood or religious life. 
 

 

CONSIDER having a Mass celebrated for someone you 
love, living or deceased.  There is no greater gift!  

Envelopes can be found on the back table for your request.    
Please make checks to SACRED HEART. 

Mass Intention cards are now available in the office for 
you to send to the recipient of your request. 

Contact the office at 845-2707. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Ministry Assignments 

Sunday – September 14th 
Reader Bonnie Engelhardt 

Servers Gunner Belz/Noah Belz 

Offertory John & Debby Krontz  

Ministry Assignments 

Sunday – September 21st 
Reader Shawn Gallagher 

Servers Taylor Reimersma/Will Gallagher 

Offertory Brad & Amy Parker  

Bulletin Deadline 
Announcements are due on Wednesday, 
Sept. 17th for the Sept. 21st  bulletin.  All 
items must be in writing.  Please e-mail 
them to stanns@cdolinc.net or drop off 
at the parish office. 

 

 

St. Ann’s/Sacred Heart Office 
Closed:  Sept. 10 – 21.   You may call 
402-845-2707 and leave a message.  

Answering machine will be checked once 
a day.  If you have an emergency, please 

call Fr. Faulkner at 402-730-5262. 
 

 

http://www.twoheartsdesign.com/itemdtl.php?idnum=201
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